
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
March 13, 2015                                                                         
 
 
Larry Merriman 
City of Hot Springs 
780 Adams Street 
Hot Springs National Park, AR 71901 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No.:  AR0033880, AFIN: 26-00145 
 2014 Annual Report 
 
Dear Mr. Merriman: 
 
On February 24, 2015, the Department received the annual report in reference to CAO 
LIS 08-099.  The ADEQ Water Division Enforcement Branch has no comment at this 
time.  Thank you for your submittal of your annual report and your continued progress to 
achieve compliance with the requirements of CAO LIS 08-099. 
 
If we need further information concerning this matter, we will contact you.  Should you 
have any questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-0630 or you may e-mail me at 
allen-daniel@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Leslie Allen-Daniel 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division  
Enforcement Branch 
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